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June 2, 2022

Hello Buck Families,

As we reflect on the 2021-22 school year, we have experienced some challenges but we

have had many triumphs. We would like to thank you for your patience and cooperation.

Moving forward, the transportation department is going to require parents/guardians to
enroll for transportation each year. This will ensure the routes are in order correctly and the Bus
Quest app will work for notifying you when the bus is near for pick up. To do this, you must have
a current email address on file with the district. Please contact your child's school office if you do
not have one on file or need to update it by June 22nd. During the week of July 4th, an email will
come to you from info@ezrouting.com to enroll in transportation for the 2022-23 school year.

Be sure to check your spam folder if you do not see it in your inbox.

If you need any assistance or help getting online, please call the Transportation Office at

269-695-8402 and we can set up a time to meet with you.
Have a great summer,

BCS Transportation Team
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